
An International Seminar on New
Procedural Legislation in Civil and
Family  Matters  to  be  held  in
Mexico (13-15 February 2018)
An international seminar on new procedural legislation in civil and family matters
will be held from 13 to 15 February 2018 in Toluca, Mexico. This seminar is being
supported by  the  Conferencia  Nacional  de  Gobernadores  (Conago –  National
Conference of Governors) and there is no registration fee. There will be speakers
from Argentina, Mexico, Spain and Germany.

This seminar will showcase two important Mexican initiatives: the draft National
Law on Private International  Law and the future National  Code of  Civil  and
Family Procedure. The former is an initiative of the Mexican Academy of Private
International and Comparative Law (Amedip) and other stakeholders. The latter is
the result of a groundbreaking reform by the Mexican Congress passed last year
which intends to put in place one single code of procedure in civil and family
matters in all Mexican states (32) (to replicate the recent experience in criminal
matters). This is particularly interesting given that Mexico is a federal State and
each state has competence to legislate on matters of civil procedure and as a
result, has passed its own code.

For  more  information,  click  here  for  the  seminar’s  programme  or  contact
direccion.investigaciones@pjedomex.gob.mx
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